
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Welcome back! 
 

Hello Team 7B students and parents!  We hope you all 
had a fun and relaxing summer! We wanted to introduce 
ourselves and give you some important information to 
make the transition back to school a little easier. We 
are looking forward to an exciting 7th grade school 
year with you! 

                                                                                             

 Important Information: 
 
First Day of School: Thursday, August30th  
 
Infinite Campus:   
Please visit Infinite Campus for access to 
important information about your child's 
assignments and grades.  Here is the link:  
https://campus.fairfieldschools.org/campus
/portal/fairfield.jsp  
 
If you do not have access to Infinite 
Campus, please e-mail this link for help: 
reghelp@fairfieldschools.org  

Fairfield Woods  
Middle School 

 

Summer Newsletter (2018) 
 

Team B - 7th grade 
 

 

Mrs. Benway........  Language Arts  
 

Mrs. Rapp.........................  Science 
 

Ms. Coombs................  Geography 
 

Mr. Fusco..............................  Math 

School Supplies: 
 

• Preferably, you should have a 1.5" binder for 
each subject (math, science, social studies, and 
L.A.). You may use one larger binder if that 
helps you stay organized better. 

• Wide-ruled loose leaf paper 
• A one-subject spiral notebook for L.A. 

(wide-ruled with tear-out pages) 
• Jumbo stretch book cover for Science 
• Homework folder 
• Tabs for your binder(s) 
• Blue and black pens  
• LOTS of pencils & erasers 
• Scientific calculator 
• Highlighters 
• Post-it notes 
• LOTS of index cards for Science 
• Colored pencils (for S.S. and Science) 
• SSR book (for L.A. and homeroom) 
• Flash drive to back up files shared from school 

and home (optional) 
• Earbuds for use with Chromebooks – very 

important!  
 



We hope that you all had a great time relaxing this summer, whether relaxing on a beach, 
hiking a mountain, or reading a book. We also enjoyed our time off, but 
we have been preparing for meeting you in August. 

There are three teams this year in seventh grade: Team A, Team B, and 
Team W. You will be members of Team B. Each team has a little more 
than 100 students, so there will be tons of people to add to your list of 
friends!  

 

So you can get to know us a little better, we would like to tell 
you a few things we did over the summer…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School will be a blast this year. Science has some great activities including a few “mysteries” to 
engage curious minds. Geography will make great connections to current events that affect you, 
which you may end up writing about in Language Arts. Decimals, fractions, and percentages are on 
the schedule for math. 

Enjoy the last few of days of summer. We are all excited to meet you on August 30th.   

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Rapp, Mrs. Benway, Ms. Coombs, and Mr. Fusco 

TEAM 
B 


